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st
, 2015 

RE: PCN – Littelfuse Electronics Sensors Plant Transfer 
 
To our valued customers, 
 
Littelfuse would like to notify you of an upcoming manufacturing transfer affecting many Littelfuse® and Hamlin® 
brand sensors products. All sensors related operations Suzhou, China will be transitioned to Dongguan Littelfuse 
Electronics Co. Ltd. in Dongguan, China. The affected sensors product series include: 
 
59045, 59050, 59165, 59166, 59170, 59022, 59025, 59030, 59040, 59065, 59070, 59105, 59125, 59135, 59140, 
59145, 59150, 57105, 57125, 57135, 57140, 57145, 57150, 57045, 57050, H-35, 57022, 57025, 57030, 57065, 
57070 and any custom sensors currently manufactured in Suzhou. 
 
Qualification efforts are underway and sample products will be ready for shipment in October 2015. The transfer 
will continue until the end of 2015.  By December 2015, all affected sensors will be ready to ship from Dongguan 
Littelfuse Electronics Co. Ltd.   
 
This transfer will enable Littelfuse to provide the best in class product and service to our customers. All affected 
products will be fully qualified in the new factory in accordance with established performance and reliability criteria. 
Full qualification data and/or samples will be available upon request as each product series is prepared for 
transfer. 
 
Form, fit, function changes: None 
Part number changes: None 
Distinction of products: Box and Label may change  
 
This notification is for your information and acknowledgement. If you require specific data or product samples to 
certify this change, please contact Littelfuse® within 30 days of the notification date. This notice is subject to 
change, and, as such Littelfuse is committed to provide updates, if there are any changes to the transfer plan 
outlined above.  
 
If you have any other questions or concerns, please contact your local Littelfuse sales office. 
 
We value your business and thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Will Li 
Global Product Manager – Sensors 
Electronics Business Unit 
Littelfuse Inc. 
WLi@Littelfuse.com 
 
Max Shi 
Assistant Product Manager – Sensors 
Electronics Business Unit 
Littelfuse Inc. 
MShi@Littelfuse.com 
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